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Mr. Vice President,
Thailand welcomes Jordan’s efforts for advancing its laws on protection against human trafficking and promoting the rights of vulnerable groups.  
We recommend that Jordan: 
1. Continue efforts in promoting access to inclusive and quality education for all, especially those in disadvantaged and vulnerable situations, including by addressing specific needs and contexts.      
2. Further efforts in effectively implementing its laws and policies concerning persons with disabilities, including by ensuring their meaningful participation in decision-making processes.
3. Strengthen efforts to eliminate violence and discrimination against migrant workers and ensure their access to justice, including by providing judicial facilities and support that address language barriers they may face. 
We wish Jordan a successful review.
I thank you.
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